
 
 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 
 

MARINE ADVISORY BOARD MEETING OF FEBRUARY 1, 2007 
 
 

The Marine Advisory Board Meeting of February 1, 2007 has been 
rescheduled to Wednesday, February 7, 2007.  The meeting will be 
held at 7:30 P.M. in the 8th floor conference room of City Hall, 100 N. 
Andrews Avenue.  For additional information, contact (954) 828-5423. 

 
 


